
WRRL REPORT 

Thursday, February 21, 2019 
 

 
WRRL Regional seeding meeting- MANDATORY BENCH STAFF from those teams 
attending Regionals, held on Wednesday March 6, 2018. Email will be sent to the WRRL 
rep to get feedback from coaches as to where they would like to be seeded prior to 
meeting. 
ONLY U8-U19 attending REGIONALS require bench staff-NO ADULT Teams require bench 
staff at the meeting 
 
League is going well, only few complaints regarding fair ice policy and unsportsmanlike 
conduct due to large goal spread. Some games have been forfeited and are not being 
rescheduled due to all different reasons most being team not wanting to travel a far 
distance which will result in fines. 
 
No U7/U8 League medals this year which was decided at the AGM.  
 
 
 
 
Tina Parsons-WRRL President 
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